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sobia.shafiq@chipconsulting.org

From: abrar.hussain@chipconsulting.org
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 1:01 PM
To: sobia.shafiq@chipconsulting.org
Cc: Rehanamansha
Subject: Resignation Intimation of Safety Warden Arslan (10040910-CRESCENT PETROLEUM 

SERVICE)

Dear Sobia, 
I hope that you are doing well. It is to update you Following SW appointed at aforementioned topic . SW Arslan informed 
through official WhatsApp group that he can no longer attend his site and joined his duty due to certain travelling 
issues.  Details of SW are mentioned Below for your records update. 
 

Ship To Site Name Territory 
SW 
Name CNIC Number 

Last working 
Day 

10040910 CRESCENT PETROLEUM 
SERVICE Faislabad Arslan 33104-

3846450-7 11/05/2023 
 
 
Regard’s 
 
Abrar Hussain 
Supervisor 
Central Punjab 
0301-6600299 


